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PLANNING AND LAND USE AGENCY 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Newtown Planning and Land Use Agency will hold a public hearing 
commencing at 5:30 pm on Wednesday, January 24, 2024 in The Council Chambers at the Newtown Municipal 
Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT and virtually at 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82650613358?pwd=dUVRMHFoTklydmdMd3FHMERzTnF4dz09 on the following 
Plan: 
 
Pootatuck River Watershed Management Plan, for a river located in the Town of Newtown as well as the 
Town of Easton and the Town of Monroe, to launch a draft of the Plan and open the draft for public 
comments. 
 

Copies of the above Plan draft will be on file and available for public inspection starting on Wednesday 1/10/24 
online at https://hvatoday.org/our-housatonic-watershed/ and starting on Thursday 1/11/24 in the Land Use 
Agency, Newtown Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, Connecticut. 
 
Dated at Newtown, Connecticut this 8th day of January, 2024. 
 
NEWTOWN PLANNING & LAND USE AGENCY 
Rob Sibley, Director of Planning and Land Use 
 
 
If you plan to attend this meeting and require assisted hearing devices, contact the Office of the First 
Selectman (203-270-4201) at least forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting. 
 

                                     For Publication two times in the Newtown Bee on 
January 12, 2024 and January 19, 2024 

When billing, please supply a Certificate of Publication 
 

 

Commented [RP1]: Rob, would our meeting also 
do this and if so how? 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82650613358?pwd=dUVRMHFoTklydmdMd3FHMERzTnF4dz09
https://hvatoday.org/our-housatonic-watershed/

